
 

T: (08) 6296 5466       F: (08) 6296 5439       E: Aveley.ps@education.wa.edu.au       W: www.aveleyps.wa.edu.au 

   

  AVELEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
An Independent Public School 

 

(ABN 29 985 456 130) 
 

  8 Bolero Road, Aveley, WA 6069 

 
 

 
COVID-19: PARENT UPDATE (06.04.2020) 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our school’s focus this week is to continue to get all staff up to speed for the delivery of an 
online curriculum, including both the effective use of our chosen online platform (Connect) 
and curriculum content.  Our aim is to be prepared to meet the needs of all of our students 
from the commencement of Term Two.   
 
To support the implementation of our Term Two learning from home program, we require 
that families complete the following: 
 

 Complete (if you have not already) the request for information (emailed home by 

teaching staff) asking for a response around internet/device availability in your 

home.  This email was forwarded to you from classroom teachers last Friday. 

 

 Read the Connect for Parents and Connect for Students information, which will be 

emailed to your family tomorrow.  This is in preparation for receiving your parent 

login information (P-number) which will be emailed home on Wednesday. 

 

 Schedule in to pick up the Student Resource packs from the Undercover Area at 

school on Wednesday 8 April, as per the following procedures.  This will be done 

alphabetically according to family surnames. 

 

Families with surnames commencing: 
 A to D may collect their packs from 9am until 10am.   

 E to I may collect their packs from 10.15am until 11.15am.   

 J to M may collect their packs from 11.30am until 12.30pm.   

 N to S may collect their packs from 12.45pm until 1.45pm.   

 T to Z may collect their packs from 2pm until 3pm.   

 

 

 Please observe social distancing. 

 Thank you for understanding that this is not a time for parent teacher discussions. 

 Thank you for making your visit to the school a prompt one.  

 Please do not congregate on school grounds please leave immediately once you have 

collected your take home pack. 

 All areas other than the Undercover Area are out of bounds. 

 The gates on Egerton Drive and Turkich Parade will be open for entry and exit into the 

school. 

 Uncollected packs will be available from the front office from the commencement of 

Term Two, 28 April. 
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For the families who have requested printed materials, we ask that you pick up the first 
week’s materials from the front office on the first day back of Term Two, being Tuesday 28 
April.  From that point, printed materials will be posted home to families.  More details to 
follow.   
 
Our school will continue to work hard to build a sense of community, to provide the best 
possible learning opportunities for your children and a sense of normality moving forward.   
 
We acknowledge that such rapid change will have its teething problems and that it will be 
impossible for us to get everything right from the start.  We thank you in advance for your 
patience. 
 
We know it is a very challenging time for everyone and trust that all members of our school 
community are ok. 
 
If you have any feedback, concerns or the need for clarification, please don’t hesitate to 
contact the school on 6296 5466 or at Aveley.PS@education.wa.edu.au.   
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michelle  
 
Michelle Murray 
PRINCIPAL 
 
06 April 2020 
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